
BY ELECTRONIC FILING 

August 23, 2023 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

RE: Go2Uno, LLC Petition for Registration as a Competitively Classified 
Telecommunication Company 

Dear Ms. Maxwell, 

Please find the Petition for Registration and Competitive Classification filed on behalf of 
Go2Uno, LLC (“Go2Uno”).  Also attached is Exhibit B which contains the confidential financial 
information subject to exemption from public disclosure consistent with RCW §80.04.095 and WAC § 
480-07-160.

The document for which Go2Uno seeks exemption as confidential consists of highly sensitive 
and confidential financial information that it does not ordinarily disclose to the public. This information is 
not publicly available and, if disclosed, would cause significant competitive harm. Accordingly, Go2Uno 
respectfully requests that the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission designate the 
document containing this information as confidential in its entirety and withhold it from public 
inspection. Pursuant to WAC §§ 480-07-160(5)(a)–(c), Go2Uno is providing both a public, redacted 
version of this submission, as well as a confidential version that includes an unredacted copy of Exhibit 
B. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (407) 260-1011 or 
regulatory@csilongwood.com. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Mark Lammert 

Mark Lammert 
Attorney-in-Fact 
Go2Uno, LLC 
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